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APPOINTMENT OF AUDITORS

This announcement is made by Natural Beauty Bio-Technology Limited (the “Company”) 
pursuant to Rule 13.51(4) of the Rules Governing the Listing of Securities on The Stock Exchange 
of Hong Kong Limited (the “Stock Exchange”).

Reference is made to the announcement of the Company dated 3 August 2020 in relation to the 
resignation of Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu (“Deloitte”) as the auditors of the Company.

The board of directors (the “Board”) of the Company hereby announces that with the 
recommendation of the audit committee of the Company, the Board has resolved to appoint 
RSM Hong Kong as the auditors of the Company with effect from 14 August 2020 to fill the 
casual vacancy following the resignation of Deloitte as auditors of the Company, and to hold 
office until the conclusion of the next annual general meeting of the Company.

CONTINUED SUSPENSION OF TRADING

Trading in the shares of the Company on the Stock Exchange has been suspended at the request 
of the Company since 9:00 a.m. on 25 March 2020 and will remain suspended until further 
notice. Shareholders and potential investors of the Company are advised to exercise caution 
when dealing in the securities of the Company.
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